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Rachel Smith – Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce 
 

Dear Sound Transit Board of Directors,   

  

On behalf of the Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce and our 2,500 members, I am 

writing to share the leadership qualities and attributes that we believe are important for Sound 

Transit’s next CEO. We appreciate the Board’s time and consideration of the importance this 

person will play in the future of our region. We stand ready to partner and work with you in any 

way we can.  

  

Sincerely,   

Rachel   

  

Rachel Smith   

President and CEO  

Seattle Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce  
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fseattlechamber.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cemailtheboard%40soundtransit.org%7Cea0abb32ded0405fb4ad08d9e0f9463b%7Cca24b0afd8fb4e629ead8b37062261d0%7C1%7C0%7C637788183655597916%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=N3drXm%2BBVxmocDv3pknKrE0NBMMUPAlLTxYo1zaL2as%3D&reserved=0
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